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April 17, 2020 
 
 
Dear Students, Parents, Staff, and Friends, 
 
Yesterday, Governor Evers announced the Safer at Home order will be extended until May 26.  In this order, it 
was also announced schools will not reopen for the 2019-2020 school year.  
 
Although we had all remained hopeful that we would return to school, we knew this was a possibility.  This 
does not mean learning will stop.  We will continue to provide online instruction and food to students until the 
end of this school year.  
 
There are a number of topics we do not have answers to at this time.  In the coming weeks, we will determine 
when the school year will end and how we can most safely allow families into the building to collect students’ 
belongings.  We will also determine how to proceed with graduation as well as how or when summer school 
will begin. 
 
Thank you to all of our families and staff as we navigate through this difficult situation.  
 
I hope your families are healthy and well. Things may be structured and delivered differently, but we will all get 
through this together.  

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jeff Koenig 
Superintendent 
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